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October 11, 2022

Honorable Conor Lamb

United States House of Representatives
1224 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Congressman Lamb:

On behalf of the members of the International Union of Police Associations, AFL-CIO, I am
proud to endorse your legislation, H.R. 2549, the “Tax Fairness for Workers Act”.

Now, more than ever before, it is critical for the American Law Enforcement Officer to
belong to a union - to protect his rights and guarantee his future. The time has long passed
since union membership for first responders can be ignored. Your thoughtful legislation
will make such dues and related expenses tax deductible. It is simply the right thing to do.

[ look forward to working with you and your staff to move this bill forward.
Very Respectfully,

S (bt

Sam A. Cabral
International President
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